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Day Without Child Care: Rep. Joers joins Lt. Governor Rodriguez in 

Advocating for Child Care Support  
 

Waunakee – Today, Representative Alex Joers and Lt. Governor Sara Rodriguez joined the 

parents, children, and providers of Arthouse Preschool to mark the “Day Without Child Care” 

and advocate for the importance of supporting early education opportunities. Representative 

Joers released the following statement: 

 

“The Day Without Child Care is a strong reminder of the vital role early education plays in our 

communities. Child care is a foundation of our society, a crucial resource that families rely on.  

 

“With two young kids at home, I am very familiar with the important role child care plays in the 

lives of parents around the state, as well as the difficulties of finding affordable and reliable child 

care.  

 

“Our child care industry is in crisis and more must be done to invest in our next generation. I was 

grateful to join Arthouse Preschool with the Lt. Governor to mark this important day and raise 

awareness for the importance of supporting the child care industry. I will continue to advocate 

every day for quality, affordable child care and support for families and providers.” 
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